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№ 10/CIRC/MSD 25 / September / 2018

All Ship Agents, Masters and crew of ships, arriving to Georgian
ports

 

Subject: Video Recorders used by PSC officers

  
 Maritime Transport Agency of Georgia would like to inform all concerned parties that article 4 of the “Harbour Rules” require Port State

Control Officers to use the special video/audio recorders when inspecting the foreign flagged ships in Georgian ports. The main purpose of
recording is to provide uninterrupted video and audio documentary evidences of the inspection results.

In case of tankers, or other ships specific areas, where the risk of dangerous gases accumulation exists, only the intrinsically safe video
recorders are allowed to use.

Ship’s agents are kindly instructed to bring this information to the attention of ship’s masters arriving Georgian ports.

 
 
 

 

Director Tamar Ioseliani
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